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Dear Parent/guardian, 
 
Year 4 will be going to Hunstanton on Wednesday 26th September as part of our 
‘Blue Abyss’ topic.  It will be a fun packed day, with a tour of the Sealife centre 
(including a sea creature workshop), a trip on the ‘Wash Monster’ boat and time on 
the beach. 
The children will be required to wear school uniform, a coat and shoes that are 
suitable for walking and going onto the beach.  They will need to bring a packed 
lunch and a drink unless they are eligible for ‘free school meals’, where one will be 
provided. 
Your child will need to be at the school office at 8.30am for an earlier departure and 
we will be back at school at 3.30pm. 
If your child suffers with travel sickness, please give them any medication they 
usually receive before travelling. 
The cost of the trip is £12 which is heavily subsidised by the school.  Please could 
you return the permission slip and payment to their class teacher. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Mr. Challis, Miss Wood & Miss Majid 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the year 4 trip to Hunstanton on Wednesday 
26th September. 
 
Name of child   ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s signature     ________________________________________________
  


